

A Message From Your Fire Chief, Mike Suhy

The Cuyahoga Heights Fire Department proudly congratulates all the graduating seniors from the Class of 2025! Your hard work, dedication, and resilience have led you to this exciting milestone, and we couldn't be prouder of our hometown graduates.

As you take the next steps toward your future—whether it's college, a career, the military, or other adventures—know that your fire department is cheering you on every step of the way.

Stay safe, dream big, and go make a difference. Your community believes in you!

- Chief Michael Suhy & the Cuyahoga Heights Fire Department



Grilling Safety Tips for Summer

As summer kicks off, grilling season is in full swing! While outdoor cooking is a favorite tradition, it's important to follow basic safety rules to prevent accidents:

- Keep grills at least 10 feet away from buildings, deck railings, and overhanging branches.
- Never leave a grill unattended while in use.
- Clean your grill regularly to prevent grease buildup that can ignite.
- Open gas grill lids before lighting to avoid gas buildup and potential flare-ups.
- Keep children and pets at least 3 feet away from the grill area.
- Have a fire extinguisher or water source nearby, just in case.

Let's make this a safe and enjoyable grilling season for everyone!



With warmer weather here, many families are spending more time around pools. Help keep everyone safe by following these important tips:

- Never leave children unattended near water—even for a moment.
- Install proper barriers and gates around pools to prevent unsupervised access.
- Keep rescue equipment and a phone nearby in case of emergency.
- Teach kids to swim and make sure they understand pool rules.
- Avoid alcohol use when supervising swimmers.

A few simple precautions can make a big difference. Stay safe and enjoy the summer!

